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F.720/17%. SBECRETY. éé; December, 1938.

Dear Jacob, ey

¥ith Ngonme to 0. D.C. paper No. 1635, on tho |
subject of the strategic importance of the Pacifie Iti‘ﬂl.
our general view is that it would be desirabvle that the
proposed meeting of representatives of the United Xingdom,
the Commonwealth of Australis and New Zealand should
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consider, not only any def'ence questions srising in

connection with the Pacific Islands, but also possible action
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in relation to United States sctivities in the Pacific and

the suggested conference between His Najesty's Governments
concerned and the United Stetes Government to discuss the
queation of reciprocal sir facilitiea.

Ve assume that the other lepartments concerned, and

particularly the Foreign Office, the Colonial Office and
the Alr Kinistry, will make sugzestions as to detailed
matters which might be raised on behalf of the United
KEingdom Governmeat at the proposed meecting, and at this
stage we do not wish ourselves to put forward any
suggestions.

The lsgt head nmentioned in the first paregraph

of this letter relstes to civil avistion rather than defence.

MAJOR E.I.C. JACOB. The
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The main point of importance in this connection would
seem to be that a Sritish Commonwealth Company should |
be available, whemever required, to lodge an spplication
with the United States Government for landing fscilities |
in islands under their sovereignty. Consideration of

this question would sppear to be primarily for the Imperial
Alr Communications Committee (presided over by

Sir Varrea Fisher) or a Sub-Committee of that Committee.

#e are writing to the Air kinistry putting this suggestion,
and, pending receipt of the views of Sir Varren Figher's
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Committee, we assume that this sspect of the preparations

will not come up at the Oversea Defence Committee.

: R e
swpedd O, W BUGER



